
I find it absolutely appalling, the total lack of transparency has allowed this amendment to be brought before this committee. This 
session has been very difficult for Oregonian’s to participate in our right express our views on legislation.  To have an amendment 
that is highly controversial be brought to the committee with only 2 hours notice and with the blatant omission from OLiS further 
obstructing citizen participation is unimaginable. This contentious legislation should NOT be considered at this time. Do the right 
thing stop this legislation and save it for a time when Oregonian’s can freely participate in the process. Vote no on this amendment 
and on HB2021


